
08/09/2021 

MS Michelle Cooper 
ST 
Belrose NSW 2085 
coops06@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0393 - 28 Lockwood Avenue BELROSE NSW 2085

I am concerned by the proposed development plan. 
I worry about the effect and change to the neighbourhood. The number of units proposed 
seems very out of character for the area and will present a number of significant difficulties for 
all living in the area eg traffic. 

Sent: 8/09/2021 8:22:36 PM
Subject: Online Submission


